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Dear Committee Members, 

 

Please support this important step in opening opportunities for homeownership for 

lower income demographics. We take for granted that lower income housing means 

rental housing. Through my development of the C Street Co-op in Springfield, 

Oregon in 2021, I have personally witnessed the empowerment homeownership 

opportunity can provide to those who never thought it possible. This bill is a no-risk 

opportunity to begin to open doors to homeownership for thousands of Oregonians in 

this way. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dylan Lamar 

Architect-Developer 

Cultivate, Inc. 


